
 

 

20 June 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are delighted to inform you of two trips Year 1 will be enjoying over the next few weeks.  

Knights and Castles Workshop                                        A Day at the Seaside 

Monday 26th June                                                               Monday 10th July                                                        

Taking place in school                                                        New Brighton  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the Knights and Castles workshop the children will touch, handle & explore different medieval 

artefacts, items, armour and weapons, explore the changes in society compared to the times of Knights & 

Castles and take part in role play and interactive drama activities.  

Our trip to New Brighton beach is to celebrate the end of our local historical study. We have explored New 

Brighton beach in the present and how it has changed since the Victorian times. We will play games, build 

sandcastles, have a picnic lunch and of course, no trip to the beach would be complete without an ice-

cream to keep us cool!  

School will provide a picnic lunch and ice-cream/lolly for each child.  

The total cost for both trips is £14 which should be paid on ParentPay no later than Wednesday 05 July.  

We are really looking forward to the trips and celebrating our last few weeks together in Year 1.  

 

Miss Welsh, Mrs Bale and Mrs Fitzgerald  


